GREENS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE



MINUTES FOR FEBUARY 2, 2018

MEETING CALLED TO OREDER BY Chair Mike De Angeles at 8:57 AM in the Golf Shop.

PRESENT WERE MEMBERS Chair Mike De Angeles, Bill Lewis, Kelly Fendley, Sec. Linda Fendley, Ron Gauvin and Doug Kuhn and Board liaison Bryan Skelly. Guests were Tim Marvel, Dave Garner, Rob Carruth, Brook Mark and Karleen Gauvin.

MINUTES were approved for Jan. 5th, 2018 by members email.

GENERLAL MANAGER Karin Shulman introduced Nancy Moore as our new Golf Shop manager. Also Karin gave reports on projects and PMC functions.

BOARD LIAISON Bryan Skelly went over rules and regulations for the Greens and Grounds Committee.

GOLF OPERATIONS Nancy Moore gave her update on the Golf Shop and is getting things up to speed.

GOLF MAINTENANCE Ron Nesbit reported that all the fencing is in process and the gophers are being resolved. Ron is checking on dates for aeration of the fairways and greens. Also he reported that all signs are finished and ready to go up and the bridges are in the final stages. Number 6 restroom is a go for renovation.

OLD BUSINESS the Golf course usage will be discussed at the next meeting. The trails, campground, park and RV storage are being maintained. Checking on prices for Memorials.

NEW BUSINESS Ron Nesbit is looking into the treatment for the weed encroachment/mold growth on the greens.

Ballpark- looking into used artificial turf. Karin Shulman and Nancy Moore are looking into new scorecards.

MOTION- by Bill Lewis, seconded by Ron Gauvin to take resolution to the BOD for the engineering and construction of the new wells. MOTION carried unanimously.

MOTION by Kelly Fendley, seconded by Linda Fendley to adjourn the meeting. Meeting adjourned at 10:40 AM.

Next meeting will be held on Friday, March 2, 2018 in the Golf Shop at 9:00 AM.

Minutes by Secretary Linda Fendley